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From: Dirk Poeschel
To: Chris Lang
Subject: RE: Neighborhood Meeting
Date: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 1:18:32 PM

12 people attended NO concerns at all. Manco Abbott representatives of the apartments next 
door to the west, and Lance Kashian, Tingey and some neighbors attended. All in support did 
not want hi density multifamily. Outreach meeting was held at Westwoods on October 14, 
2019.   Mr. Fansler was in attendance. I think 4 people wrote letters of support that were 
previously sent to city staff.

Dirk Poeschel, AICP
Land Development Services, Inc.
923 Van Ness Ave., Suite 200
Fresno, Ca. 93721
Ph- 559-445-0374
CalBRE No. 01882606

I want to reassure our clients that we are still open and operational with full staff.  Some of our 
team members are working remotely from home and others are at the office. We are actively 
working on our clients projects.  Be well and stay safe.
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